

I/ Choose one word whose underlined part is pronounced differently from the others.

1. A. artisan B. establish C. attraction D. handicraft
2. A. chairs B. suitcases C. things D. calculators

II/ Choose the word which is stressed differently from the rest.

1. A. alien B. atmosphere C. resourceful D. galaxy
1. A. explorer B. engineer C. supportive D. technology

III. Circle the best option A, B, C or D to complete each sentence.

1. Easter is a joyful festival _____ comes in early spring.
A. who B. where C. whom D. which
2. Now, at the age of over 80, the artisan is leaving the craft to his descendants with a desire to _____ this ancient craft.
A. preserve B. reserve C. change D. consider
3. Craftsmen have to _____ the domestic and international markets so that they needn't depend on the middlemen for their sales.
A. find B. find about C. find out D. find out about
4. We expected her at nine but she finally _____ at eleven.
A. turned up B. turned out C. came over D. grew up
5. Traditional games _____ as an effective but simple educational method for centuries.
A. were used B. used to used C. had used D. have been used
6. We all wish there _____ a smart board in our classroom.
A. is B. was C. has been D. had been
7. It _____ that some foreigners had collected rubbish on Cat Ba Beach.
A. reported B. was reported C. could report D. had been reported
8. The sound of firecracker was common on previous Tet, but it is now prohibited _____ being dangerous and unsafe in production and distribution.
A. because B. due to C. despite D. for
9. If children don't play sports, they _____ sleepy and tired.
A. would feel B. will feel C. would have felt D. had felt
10. Parking is very difficult in _____ city centre, so my father always go there by bus.
A. the - Ø B. the - the C. a - a D. a - Ø
11. A snake or a spider is the animal _____ she'd like to keep as a pet.
A. where B. what C. that D. when
12. If I didn't have exams next week, I _____ camping with you this weekend.
A. will go B. will have gone C. would have gone D. would go
13. On the Cao Lau noodles in Hoi An were some meat _____ mixed with fried noodles served with vegetables and bean sprouts.
A. slices B. shares C. parts D. cuts
14. Yuri Gagarin became the first person to eat and drink in _____.
A. weightless B. gravity C. specific gravity D. microgravity
15. Whenever those two ladies meet, they stop _____ about lots of things.

- A. to talk B. talk C. to talking D. talking
16. Mrs. Hoa is generous to the poor _____ she is not rich.
A. even though B. as C. however D. so
17. My shoes are dirty. I'd better take them _____ before I come in.
A. away B. up C. on D. off
18. If you put those sweets in your cola, the bottle _____ explode.
A. might B. should C. must D. ought
19. Japan is the _____ developed country in the world.
A. most two B. two most C. second most D. second in most
20. The police are looking _____ the matter, which regard as very serious.
A. onto B. to C. by D. into
21. The hotel is conveniently _____ within walking distance of the beach.
A. stood B. lied C. located D. put
22. They didn't know where to meet because nobody _____ them.
A. told B. had told C. was telling D. would tell

IV. Write the correct form of the verb in each bracket.

- I hear that Kate _____ a new position. (accept)
- He _____ ill for a long time before he died. (be)
- I wondered whether _____ the door or not. (lock)
- They _____ English at that time. (practice)
- It is raining hard this week but Tom expects _____ fishing with his friends this weekend. (go)

V. Give the correct form of the words given in brackets.

- Mothers are often the ones who provide _____ support for the family. (EMOTION)
- This book is well worth _____ (READ)
- There is a _____ of colour in her work. (POOR)
- My closest friend is not very _____ and she likes having a small friend group but I like talking with a lot of people and hanging out. (society)
- There is a _____ of employment opportunities in a city. (vary)

VI. Complete each of the following sentences with ONE suitable word. The first and last letters have been done for you. Write your answers in the box provided. (1.0 pt)

- For people in Cam Thanh Commune near Hoi An, the coconut wetlands provide fisheries, a beautiful area for t _____ m as well as an ideal refuge for boats during heavy storms.
- The story has been s _____ e for young children learning to read easily.
- You should d _____ n the vegetables before mixing.
- Scientist are seeking the best way to d _____ l with Covid 19.

Answers 	1.	2.	3.	4.
--	----	----	----	----

B. READING

1. Fill in each gap one suitable word to complete the passage. The first letter is given.

When you come to the countryside of Vietnam, especially Hue, you can see a lot of beautiful girls with a palm leaf (1) c..... hat on. The conical leaf hat is said the symbol of the Vietnamese (2) c..... The hat is made (3) f a special kind of bamboo and young and soft palm leaves. The ribs are shaped into a conical form. The diameter of the hat is usually about between forty and fifty-five centimeters; and it is about twenty-five or thirty centimeters (4) h..... The

ribs are covered with palm leaves which are tightly stitched onto the bamboo frame. Finally, the hat is usually (5) c..... with a coat of furniture - polish oil.

Answers ✎	1.	2.	3.	4.	5.
------------------	----	----	----	----	----

2. Read the passage and answer the questions.

SETT: The Dream Of Life In Space

People have always gazed up at the stars in wonder. Their imaginations are filled with possibility as they think carefully how large the universe is and whether or not we are alone in it. Of all the stars out there, are there intelligent beings on a planet circling one of the stars looking back at us and wondering the same thing?

It is difficult to comprehend how many stars there are, or even to guess the possibilities of their beings intelligent life. Yet our interest in finding out is so strong that the search has been going on for over a century. What we consider the modern Search for Extraterrestrial Intelligence (SETT) began around 1960.

The SETT project is not what many people think it is. A simple explanation is that scientists study electromagnetic waves that are being emitted throughout the universe. When they are looking at these waves, they have a good idea of what are considered natural, random patterns the waves take. Therefore, they are searching for anything that does not appear to be randomly generated. If they were able to find something non- random, they would believe that an intelligent source of some kind must be creating it. In other words, intelligent life would have to exist somewhere else in the universe.

While the SETT project will continue to listen for signals from an intelligent source, other programs hope to find any source of life. The Mars rovers will continue to search for dry lake beds and other area on the Red planet that may have once held life. If any life can be found outside the earth, then we are probably on our way to finding life that could be similar to our own.

1. How long has the search for life in outer space been going on?

2. What are the people in the SETT project listening for?

3. When did the modern search for intelligent life begin?

4. Why are people searching for intelligent life in space?

C. WRITING

1. The author has written a special edition for children.

-> A special edition _____

2. She went to bed early because of her sickness.

-> Because she _____

3. Mrs. Brown has just bought a car. The car is very fast and modern.

-> Mrs. Brown has just _____

4. "What about changing the date of the meeting again?" Mr. Nick said.

-> Mr. Nick suggested _____

5. My nephew enjoys feeding fish every morning.

-> My nephew is interested _____

6. She always has a good relationship with the children. (on)

She always _____